OHIO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
DISTRICT NINE
INTER - OFFICE COMMUNICATION

DATE: January 14, 2000

TO: Vaughn Wilson, District 9 Highway Management Administrator
ATT: Darrel Armstrong, District 9 Roadway Services Administrator
FROM: Larry Hill, District 9 Planning Administrator

BY: Greg Baird, District 9 Studies Engineer

Subject: Jac-124/327 4 way stop

Attached is the plan to install a 4-way stop flasher installation at this intersection, with an
overhead stop ahead flasher on the east leg of the intersection.

cc:  Chaffin, Davis, Kinnison, file



